SVN: Notice of correcting holding location of Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015
On 18/05/2015, SOLAVINA Joint stock company announced the notice of correcting holding location of Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015 as follows:
Due to mistake of misspelled, SOLAVINA Joint stock company corrects the holding location of Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015 as follows:

· Announced location: No. 7, 27th floor, Hang Bai street, Hoan Kiem district, Hanoi
· Corrected location: 7th floor,  No. 27,  Hang Bai street, Hoan Kiem district, Hanoi
Other contents of invitation to Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015 on 12/05/2015 of SOLAVINA Joint stock company remain unchanged.
